

## **HOST BOROUGH**

## CHILDREN AND YOUNG PEOPLE'S SERVICES

**Director of Children's Services: James Thomas** 

## PROGRESS REVIEW OPEN MORNING years 1-6

Central Park Primary School, Central Park Road, East Ham, London F63DW Tel: 0208 472 5588

Fax: 0208 475 0104

Headteacher: Mr Darren Williams

If telephoning

Gemma Hunt

ask for: Our ref.:

Your ref.:

8<sup>th</sup> June Date:

Dear Parents / Carers

Next week is progress review week where children will be meeting with their teachers to review their targets and set new ones. On Thursday 15th June, we would like to invite you to come into classes and review your child's progress. This is an opportunity for you to celebrate your child's progress with them, celebrate the targets that they have achieved, discuss new targets, look through their books and speak to the class teacher.

If you are interested in coming along, please meet in the lower ks2 hall at 9am.

Yours sincerely,

Gemma Hunt Assistant Headteacher









